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I am concerned about the welfare of the horse racing industry. This industry like greyhound 
industry should be stopped. We use these poor animals for greed, and when they retire or 
are not fit for purpose they are disposed of, in an inhumane way. I would l ike to be one of the 

many voices that opposes to this industry and see that it is investigated properly 


